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Treasurer's Message

This month marks an event that will be a "first"
for our Chapter. On November 20th at 7:30 p.m.
at the State Hospital in Provo, our Chapter will
be sponsoring an "All-Faith Thanksgiving
Service." This is an ecumenical service for all
religiousfaiths—-musicians andnon-musicians.

There are probably a number of you who have
experienced this type of service before in other
areas, but perhaps a greater number of you have
not. It will be a new experience for most of us.
This service will provide us an opportunity to
come together to offer praise, give thanks, and
be edified.

Though our gathering may represent a wide
spectrum of religious beliefs and musical
opinions, at the heart we all share a common
belief--"a conviction that a need exists in our
lives for beauty, for music which enriches the
heart and enlivens the spirit." (Edward A.
Hansen, Past AGO National President)

Plan to attend, participate, and enjoy the
musical offerings and spoken word. Invite your
families, neighbors, and close friends to par-—
ticipate also. Besides all the service has to offer
us, it will also help to make our community more
aware of the AGO and what we represent.

Thanks to all of you who give of your time and
services on behalf of the Guild. Though we
represent a wide variety of ability and training,
our purpose is as one in encouraging beauty,
spirit, and skill.

Lori Serr

Pipe Dreams

"Pipe Dreams" is now being broadcast on KBYU
FM on Tuesday nights rather than Thursday.

Spotlight

We would like to introduce Mary Jo Tervort.
She has lived in Provo, Price, and Cedar City,
but is originally from Salem where she now
resides. She is married to Paul Tervort, and
they have six children and seven (soon to be
eight) grandchildren. Her husband is the Game
Manager for the Central Region of the Division
of Wildlife Resources located in Springville.

Mary Jo began piano lessons as a young girl
with Chester Stone, a student of J. J. Keeler.
She then studied piano with Brother Keeler.
After graduating from high school, she
attended the vocational school in Provo and
received her LPN degree. She has worked for
many hospitals and medical centers in Utah.
She is currently working at the Todholm Care
Center in Springville.

Clay Christiansen was her first organ teacher
while he was an undergraduate student at BYU.
She has also studied with Liz Hill Forsyth and
currently studies with Lori Serr. Mary Jo
enjoys doing yard work, knitting, quilting, and
crocheting. She serves as one of the ward
organists and the Relief Society pianist in the
Salem 1st Ward. This is Mary Jo's first year in
the Guild, and we welcome her to our Chapter!

—

November & December
Chapter Meetings

As our Treasurer has mentioned already, our
November Chapter Meeting will be the "All-
Faith Thanksgiving Service" at the State
Hospital at 7:30 p.m. on November 20th.

Put December 6th, 7:30 p.m., on your calendars
right now for our December Chapter Meeting.
We will be touring the Carillon Tower at BYU.







